
 
 

Memo:    COE/2220/2020/19                   Date: 26/09/2020 

 

Notice 

With reference to the earlier notice dated 25/09/2020 (Memo no. COE/2220/2020/18) 

all persons concerned are being informed that they may appear in the On line BDP 

Term End (Exit) examinations December 2019 and June 2020 through any 

Smartphone, Tab (Tablet PC), Laptop or Desktop Computer, with an active data 

connectivity. 

 

Examinees concerned are once again requested to follow the website of NSOU 

regularly. 

 
 

Controller of Examinations (Acting) 
 
 


